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Chapter W's March meeting was well attended with 21 members coming to visit and eat, nice to see all of
them.

It is still winter here in the north country so we have to make up other activities to keep us busy. March 4
starts off our Friday Fish Fries.

We are meeting at the Monticello VFW, at 5:30. So come on out and enjoy some fish and good company
. March 10" Fish Fry is at The V in Maple Lake. Watch your email for other dates.

March 13, will be Bunco at Don and Rita Schlosser's. Remember to bring your beverage and
a snack, (easy finger foods), to share. Our leaders will be back for this.

Bob announced that the District Ops meeting will be on April 28, in Worthington. No details have been m
ade yet.

That's it for this month, Spring is coming, (I hope), so it won't be long before we can get those bikes and tr
ikes out for summer riding!! :)
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